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Resources and Housing
Garforth Library and One Stop       

            Centre
Lidgett Lane
Garforth
LS25 1DU

Contact: Penny Fickling
   Tel: 0113 3781242
   Mob:07712 102835

  
   Date: 30th January 2018

Dear Resident

Re: Consultation on Proposed Garage Demolition

Following a detailed inspection of the garages at Alandale Crescent these have been 
identified for potential demolition and the site cleared.

Future uses for garage sites is being looked at across the city as part of a wider project and 
consideration being given to potential for new housing development, landscaping or leaving 
as general car parking as well as a number of other options depending on the local area.  
Until further investigation has been done on the above site, we are not in a position to 
confirm the final use of the land at this stage but will keep you informed of progress on this 
matter.

If you are happy for us to go ahead and demolish the garages then you do not need to do 
anything further.  However if you do not support the proposals or would like to make any 
comments please get in touch with myself on the above number or e-mail.

If we do not hear anything from you within two weeks from the date of this letter, we will 
assume you are in support of the garages being demolished. If you are currently renting a 
garage at this location and would like to be considered for another garage locally then please 
contact us at the above address. 

Once a decision is made we will notify you of the outcome.  If the garages are to be 
demolished we will notify you in advance of any works starting on site.

Yours faithfully

Penny Fickling
Housing Officer

The Resident 
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